
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th May 2022  

Sport’s Day 2022 

9.30—11.00am P1-4: Parents welcome. 
P1-4 pupils will go home when Sport’s Day 
ends at approximately 11am. 

12.30—2.00pm P5-7: Parents welcome. 
Pupils will go home when Sport’s Day 
ends. 

PRIMARY 1 INDUCTION…  

It is with great EXCITEMENT that we 
plan to welcome our new P1 parents to 
Central Integrated PS at our P1 Induc-
tion sessions on Tuesday 7th June. Our 
new P1 parents should have received in-
formation about which session to attend 
along with your letter of acceptance.  

REMINDER:  

School is CLOSED on Thursday 2nd June & 
Friday 3rd June for the Jubilee Bank Holi-
day weekend.  

SUMMER SUN  

As the weather is finally getting warm-
er, please consider putting sun cream on 
your child and providing them with a 
named sunhat/cap. Roll on sun creams 
are helpful if you wish your child to re-
apply it in the school day. Unfortunately, 
with our climate, rain coats will also be 
required each day. Please re-name all 
school cardigans and jumpers as they 
are being left all over the playground. If 
they are named, they will make their 
way back to their owners!  

Staffing 2022/23 

There will be a number of changes to staff-
ing next year. Mrs Elliott will no longer be 
with us, as she has resigned from her post. 
She has recently moved to a new house 
which is quite a distance from the school 
and the daily commute has proved to be 
very tiring for her. It is with great sadness 
that she has decided to leave Central Inte-
grated PS. We will all miss her and I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank her 
for all her hard work over the last 7 years. 
She has been a huge asset from the day 
she joined us and I would like to wish her all 
the best for the future.  

Miss Johnston is also leaving us, but just 
for a year. She has been offered the op-
portunity of a life-time to go and work in 
Australia. We wish her well on her new ad-
venture and look forward to hearing all 
about it when she returns in September 23. 

Miss McMaw who many of you may already 
know from time spent with us during the 
last year, will be taking the Primary 1 class 
in September 22. 

We are currently in the process of appoint-
ing some other new staff members and will 
inform you of who your child’s teacher for 
next year is. when the reports go out on 
June 20th. 

I am also delighted to inform you that from 
September we will have 7 straight classes. 
There won’t be any more composites as 
numbers have risen steadily over the last 
few years. 

Thank you all for your continued support 
for the school.  


